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Comments: Dear USFS,

Prohibiting fixed anchors will create a safety issue. These anchors insure that climbers can stay safe and move

quickly through their climbs. We are very good at keeping up with these anchors so that the outdoors can be

enjoyed by all. The parks are for everyone and we do our part to keep them safe by staying up to date on anchor

placement, and making sure that they stay clean. This helps novice and expert climbers alike, making sure that

the sport stays open to all people. If these anchors cannot be replaced climber safety goes down significantly

which in turn will look bad on the parks, so might as well let us keep them up and continue to replace and

maintain them. This will help the climbing legacy stay strong! We take cultural and natural resources seriously in

the climbing community, making sure to respect others and live with a real pack it in-pack it out policy. We want

the land to be as clean and respected as you do, however we would also like to actually use it. 


